
From: Maria Tigga <> 
Sent: 25 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: C12 Former Dairy Crest Site 
 
Dear Totnes Town Council, 
 
I was saddened and shocked when I heard the Atmos project was now in question 
….. …. that at the very last minute the site was sold to someone else? 
 
It was hard to believe, let alone accept, this incredible community initiative was not 
going to happen? 
 
A project putting the town of Totnes and it’s inhabitants before, and way above, 
individual profit and gain. 
 
Years of time and expertise have gone into it’s thorough planning.  
I have complete confidence in the Atmos project’s viability and success. 
 
Housing for local people, creating jobs, supporting the arts, offering HOPE for a new 
and different way of doing business. 
 
Demonstrating that low-cost can be exciting and beautiful too …. 
 
Please, please support the Atmos project! 
 
Thank you for your time and care, 
I really appreciate your pausing the process. 
with Hope, A M Stainton 


